Home Learning 2020
Grade 7
Math #8


It’s Week 8.  Our time is flying by!  This week we are going to begin our review of our grade 7 Math.  Even though our District Assessment is cancelled it is important to review our Math skills so we are ready for Grade 8 in September.
This week we are going to review through the Khan Academy Math site,          It covers all of our Grade 7 outcomes.  It’s interactive and lets you keep track of your points.  I like it too because there are usually only about 7 questions in each section so you can work through them quickly. I would suggest that you sign up for a free account so that you can keep track of your progress. All you need is an email address.  The attachment below provides the link and a step by step guide for getting started.  We’d love to hear how you are doing, so let us know how many points you were able to collect through the week. https://www.khanacademy.org/math/cc-seventh-grade-math

Remember, contact me at ANYTIME and do what YOU can do at YOUR own pace.  You can still continue with the Waterloo site for Geometry, DreamBox, or Brain Genie!  

Enjoy the sun and warmer days and keep your washing your paws!


Mrs. Foran

Elaine.foran@nbed.nb.ca
